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Human Trafficking Hearing Postponed 

 

Due to changes in the General Assembly’s daily calendar for Monday, August, 28, 2017 for the emergency 

Special Session on K-12 education funding, the public hearing originally scheduled by the bipartisan Illinois 

Human Trafficking Task Force at the Memorial Center for Learning and Innovation (MCLI) located at 228 

West Miller St, Springfield, Illinois, will be conducted via teleconference.   There will not be any personnel on 

site. We will notify you of future staffed hearings when they are scheduled.  We apologize for any 

inconvenience. 

 

For further information, please contact Dr. Linda Baker at 217/ 553-6660 at the Paul Simon Public Policy 

Institute or Gwendolyn Walsh at the Illinois Department of Children and Family Services at 217-785-1480. 
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